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Register Online to Pay Student Fees 

Pay your class fees, club dues and athletic passes online! It’s easy!  Just go to School Cash Online at 
https://knoxschools.schoolcashonline.com/.   

 

Support BHS Fine Arts 
The Bearden High School Performing Arts are raising funds to sponsor the purchase of a new Auditorium 
Marquee and music stands.  We would greatly appreciate any donations that could be made towards these 
purchases!  A donation of $200 or more includes an engraved plaque to be placed on a seat in the Beard High 
School Auditorium.  Donations can be made here: https://knoxschools.schoolcashonline.com/. 

 

Governor’s School 

If you are a sophomore or junior with a 3.0 GPA or better, consider applying for Tennessee Governor's School.  This 
opportunity occurs this summer at college campuses across the state of Tennessee featuring 11 different program 
areas.  Most programs award at least 3 hours of college credit. Information packets are in the Counseling office as well 
as on your class of 2023 and 2022 Canvas pages under Modules. Applications are available online 
at https://www.tn.gov/education/instruction/tdoe-governors-schools.html and are due to Ms. Mullinax in Guidance by 
11/20/2020 (Arts) and 12/18/2020 (all other programs). 

 

Yearbooks 

Reserve your Bearden High School Yearbook now! NO extras will be ordered, so move quickly! 
 
Visit http://www.Yearbookordercenter.com to place your order! 
 
If you’re new to Bearden and/or missed getting your yearbook photo taken – OR still need your senior 
portraits done call Lifetouch at 865-675-6352 to make an appointment for this weekend at their new location, 
7150 Small Creek Way, in Powell. 
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International Club 

International Club meets every other Thursday in room 317 from 3:45 - 4:45 p.m.  The following dates listed 
are the countries we will be exploring: 

Thursday, November 19th: India 
Thursday, December 3rd: Palestine 

 

Attention Seniors 

The East Tennessee Foundation offers several scholarships for students who live in the East Tennessee Region.  The 
deadline for applying is 2/15/21. Visit  http://www.etf.org/scholarships for more information on how to apply. 

 

PTSO SCHOOL STORE 

The holidays are upon us! Add BHS themed gifts to your shopping list! Great for students, teachers, alumni, 
and families. 

 Check out our NEW selection of magnets and decals, NEW short and long sleeve tie dye tees, NEW designs in 
hats and visors, NEW cell phone wallets, NEW bulldog socks, restocked Big B sweatshirts, and more! Shop 
online and pick up in the West Mall office. 

 Support your school by purchasing from the official provider of Bearden merchandise, where 100% of the 
proceeds are returned to the school.  www.beardenhighschoolstore.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


